
MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, MARCH 28, 2018 

The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from March 19, 2018 at 
10:00 a.m. today at the Washington Street Courthouse Annex, 310 West Washington 
Street, Athens, AL.  
 
Present:  Stanley Hill, Steve Turner, Jason Black, and Ben Harrison.  Absent:  None.  
Mark Yarbrough, Chairman presided. 
 
Items were discussed for the April 2, 2018 agenda. 
 
Commissioner Hill:  recognized the community, volunteer fire departments and church 
groups for an outstanding job helping with the tornado debris cleanup.  He reported that 
all District 1 roads are open. 
 
Commissioner Harrison:  thanked the community for their assistance with the tornado 
debris cleanup.  He reported that his district is clearing storm debris from the ditches at 
Leggtown and that he obtained approval from a landowner to burn the debris.  
 
Adjourned at 10:13 a.m. 
 


